Subject: Sharing 50 Things To Do App for Christmas Activities

Dear Coventry Head Teachers,

I trust this message finds you well. We understand your hectic schedule and appreciate your time.

I’m sure you will have heard of the "50 Things to Do" app, offering free, engaging activities for children over the Christmas break. These activities are designed to foster learning and health while providing parents with a fun way to connect with their children.

We recognise your numerous commitments but believe this app could be a valuable resource for Coventry families. Below includes some text which provides a brief overview including links to download the app, and we kindly ask for your assistance in sharing this information with parents through your preferred communication channels.

Thank you for considering our request. We appreciate your dedication to the well-being of Coventry students.

Many thanks.




Subject: Exciting Christmas Activities for Your Family

Dear Parents and Carers,

I hope this letter finds you well as we approach the festive season. As we look forward to the Christmas break, we're excited to share a details of an app that we believe will add joy and enrichment to your family time.

The '50 Things to Do' app is a fantastic resource offering a variety of free, engaging activities designed for children. These activities aim to not only entertain but also promote positive learning experiences and contribute to your child's overall well-being.

We understand the holiday season can be a busy time, and finding activities to keep your children entertained can be a challenge. That's why we wanted to bring this app to your attention. It provides a range of ideas for activities that you can enjoy together as a family, creating lasting memories during the Christmas break.

To learn more about the '50 Things to Do' app, please download the app using the links below:

Apple: https://apps.apple.com/gb/app/50-things-to-do/id1386729093 
Google: https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=com.fiftythings.bradford&hl=en_US 

We appreciate your commitment to your child's development, and we believe this app aligns with our shared goal of creating positive and memorable experiences for our families.

Thank you for your time, and we wish you a joyful and restful festive season.


